
MATHS 
THIS WEEK: We will be revisiting place value. Our targets are: 
• I can apply my understanding of place value to solve number challenges. 
 

ENGLISH 
THIS WEEK: We will be focusing on different text types and grammar. Our targets are: 
• I can use fronted adverbials in my writing. 

 
IPC 
THIS WEEK: After half term, we are continuing with our ‘Footprints from the Past’ topic. Our 
targets are: 
• I can create a piece of artwork to express my ideas. 

 
SCIENCE 
THIS WEEK: We will be continuing to learn about rocks. Our targets are: 
• I can present information in a branching key. 

YEAR 3 

In Brief 
W/C MONDAY 20th FEBRUARY 2017 

Our Core Subject Learning Focuses 

We wish everyone a relaxing and 
restful half term – the children 
really deserve it.  
 
Thank you all for your continued 
support! 

MONDAY – Homework due in 

                  – Parents’ Evening 

TUESDAY – PE kits, spelling test 

                  – Parents’ Evening 

WEDNESDAY – New homework set 

                        – Forest School 3C 

THURSDAY  – Parents’ Evening 

Year 3 (and 4) Parents’ Evenings 
Will take place on Monday 20th, 
Tuesday 21st and Thursday 23rd 
February. 
 
Class 3C will be continuing with Forest 
School. 3F’s Forest School sessions will 
start in March.  
 
We welcome Mr. Spencer back to Year 
3 – we have missed him! 

Last week’s Year 3 Superstar Learners 
were Oliver A. in 3DS for his super effort 
and closer attention to detail, especially 
in his writing, Rose L. in 3C for her 
continued effort in class, particularly 
Maths, Daniel B. in 3F for all of this hard 
work in IPC and Charlie B. in 3L for 
always having a positive attitude in 
school! 


